
 Notice   
Temporary Closure of Soccer Pitch of 
Sir Philip Haddon Cave Sports Field  

The soccer pitch of Sir Philip Haddon Cave Sports Field 
will be temporarily closed on the dates below for turf 
maintenance: 

 20 October 2024 (Sunday) 
 30 November 2024 (Saturday) 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

Physical Education Unit 
8 October 2024 
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